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Comments: Thank you in advance for accepting and considering my concerns about the horses currently on the

Heber Territory. After careful consideration and research, it seems quite evident that should be no defining

boundary fence for the Heber Territory and that it is in their best interests to continue to ingress and egress from

the boundaries of the Heber Territory onto adjacent US Forest Service lands on the Black Mesa Ranger District

(BMRD). There doesn't appear to be any factual research that would warrant there are an excess by law of these

horses. It is also important that you know that many citizens do not support giving birth control (PZP). Many

studies have been conducted by veterinarians throughout the country that yielded the data that PZP is an

endocrine disrupter and causes permanent sterility within four years and not seven as stated by the drug

producers. Not to mention that this method is not in compliance with the law.

Wild horses have earned the right "right" to their territory whereas livestock have only a "privilege." Please

remember that this country was developed on the backs of horses and that we all owe them a profound debt of

gratitude to keep them alive, thriving and as free as possible. It is the right thing to do. Thank you again for your

serious consideration of the matter. 

 

 


